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September 4, 1931,

Dr* W* P. Percival,
Director of Protestant Education, 
Department of Education,
Quebec, P, Î,

Dear Sir,

In Sir Arthur Currie’s absence may I acknowledge your letter of August 28th 
and your telegram to-day, both with reference 
to the High School Leaving Examination*
Arthur left on a brief vacation the day after 
you saw him, and will be back in the city on 
Tuesday next, when your communications will be 
immediately placed for his attention.

Sir

Yours faithfully,

Private Secretary to the Principal


